
 

 
 

  
 

 

  
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

F67-11 GRADUATE EXPERIMENTAL COURSES; INDIVIDUAL 
STUDY 

Legislative History:
 

Document dated December 4, 1967.
 

At its meeting of November 13, 1967, the Academic Council adopted the following Policy 

Recommendation presented by the Honors Program Committee:
 

ACTION BY COLLEGE PRESIDENT:
 

"Approved." Signed: Robert D. Clark, December 8, 1967.
 

HONORS PROGRAM COMMITTEE REGARDING COURSE # 296 

F 67-11 

RESOLVED: That course #296 (comparable to #196 on the undergraduate level) be used for graduate 
courses that are experimental in nature or that are known as "special topics" courses that vary from 
semester to semester or professor to professor. That course #298 should continue to be used for 
individual study or research just as it is now. 


